
 

Our Ref: JP/AH/JAS 

 

 

27th February 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Please note that your child’s second school report for the 2024/25 academic year will be 

available for you to view in the Matrix parent (WeDuc) app on Monday, 3rd March 2025 at the 

latest. This report provides you with the following: 

 
1. An overview about your child’s attitude to learning broken down into effort, attitude to 

learning and homework. 

2. Your child’s reading age following recent testing. 

3. A progress grade from all subjects stating whether your child is working towards, at or 

beyond their expected level. 

 

 
If you have any queries, please contact the school via email at 

postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or call 01902 558222. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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